
 
 

ORSPN Launches New Website 
 
ORSPN is growing, and we have so much to share with our Community of Partners. 
Visit https://www.orspn.net to view the new website. So far the site includes information 
about the 2023 Regional Meetings, Updates from the Ohio Department of Education, 
Resources and References for Related Services, Frequently Asked Questions and Job 
Postings.   
 
 
2023 ORSPN Regional Meetings  
New Meetings Scheduled September 28 and October 30 
 
ORSPN is again partnering with the Office for Exceptional Children to provide updates, 
information, and resources to support your practice in school settings. Topics for this 
year’s meetings focus on ETR and IEP compliance for related service personnel. Findings 
from OEC Monitoring and Supports, as well as questions from the field will help shape the 
content. These all-day meetings are in person with social distancing. If needed, some 
speakers will present virtually. You may attend any meeting regardless of your district’s 
location. All are welcome. Please share this flyer and try to attend as a school team. 
 
July 31, State of Ohio Library (central Ohio) 
August 10, Madison Champaign Educational Service Center (mid-west Ohio) 
August 25, Educational Service Center of Eastern Ohio (northeast Ohio) 
September 1, Hamilton County Educational Service Center (southwest Ohio) 
September 15, Athens-Meigs County Educational Service Center (southeast Ohio) 
September 28, Pickaway  County ESC (southern Ohio) NEW MEETING 
October 12, North Point ESC hosts at The Chapel (Sandusky area, northwest Ohio) 
October 30, East Central Ohio ESC , New Philadelphia (East Central region) NEW MEETING 
 
A minimum of 25 registrants is needed per meeting. The cost for registration is $60. Refunds are not 
available. Instead, registrants can transfer their registration to another meeting or colleague. 
 
If you plan to use a purchase order for your registration fee, it must be made out to 



Brenda M. George, ORSPN  7380 Lithopolis Road NW, Carroll, OH 43112. 
Please note that your purchase order number or a requisition number  for a purchase order will be 
needed to process your registration. If your district or ESC requires a W-9, please email 
jmurphy7380@gmail.com 
 
The registration form is available here: https://forms.gle/pMPWP5z7gHyakE7S7 
 
If you did not receive this message directly and would like to be added to the ORSPN 
database for future notices and resources, sign up using this link: https://gmail.us1.list- 
manage.com/subscribe?u=b6232103eec24cf70c6ccf15b&id=194426b9fc 
 
You can also email the ORSPN event administrator at JMurphy7380@gmail.com. 
 
We hope to see you there. 
Brenda M. George, MS, Consultant 
Ohio Related Service Personnel Network (ORSPN) 


